
 

Friday 24th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Parents’ Evening 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, there will be no formal Parents’ Evening this year for your 
child’s class.  As your child’s Educational Health Care Plan (EHCP) annual review meeting was 
quite recent, we hope that you feel you have had the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress, 
across the year.  

You will of course still receive your child’s end of year school report and should you have any 
queries or concerns about this report then please contact the school to share these and we will 
do our best to address them as soon as we can.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
 
 

Mrs K Cerri 
Headteacher 


